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I strongly support H 5436. The NRA has controlled the narrative of gun control attempts for far too long.When 
is the number of mass shootings enough? Do we really need to live through another scenario where large group 
of innocent people lose their lives due to the use of high caliber assault weapons? It's only a matter of time 
before our community experiences such tragedy. The NRA group will proclaim their 2nd amendment rights will 
be infringed. If they truly feel that way maybe they should be using a musket as was the primary weapon at the 
time this amendment was ratified. We are a safer community with less guns, not more. Contrary to the beliefs of 
the NRA people. 
 
Sincerely, 
Frederick Hunt  
Burrillville, RI 
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